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From: Burton, William  
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 3:43 PM 
To: 'Franzone, Steve'  
Subject: RE: Follow-up 
 
Rick, 
 
Here is a draft of our phone call. Please revise and add information as you see fit. 
 
Thanx, 
 
Butch  
 
From: Franzone, Steve <Steve.Franzone@fpl.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 02, 2019 3:00 PM 
To: James, Lois <Lois.James@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Burton, William <William.Burton@nrc.gov>; Orthen, Richard <Richard.Orthen@fpl.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Follow-up 
 
Lois/Butch 
Is it possible to have a short call tomorrow to get a status on the Environmental Review for the FEIS?  
 
Thanks 
Steve Franzone 
NNP Licensing Manager 
“If you cannot do great things, do small things in a great way.” ~ Napoleon Hill 
561.691.2296 (office)  
954.350.2641 (cell)  
“This transmission is intended to be delivered only to the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is 
confidential and /or legally privileged. If this information is received by anyone other than the named addressee(s), the 
recipient should immediately notify the sender by E-MAIL and by telephone (561.691.2296) and permanently delete the 
original and any copy, including printout of the information. In no event shall this material be read, used, copied, 
reproduced, stored or retained by anyone other than the named addressee(s), except with the express consent of the 
sender or the named addressee(s). 
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Title: Summary of Teleconference Between Nuclear Regulatory Commission and Florida Power & Light 
Regarding Issues with  

Date: June 27, 2019 

Time: 2:00 PM ET 

Participants: Butch Burton – NRC 

  Bill Ford – NRC 

  Rick Orthen – FPL 

  Danielle XXXX – FPL 

  Scott XXXX – FP: 

Summary: The purpose of the phone call was to clarify for the NRC the past and current use 
of the L-31E canal.  The canal that is located west of the CCS, dead ends south 
of SW 344th St., and dead ends when it encounters Card Sound Road.  It is 
normally a nonflowing surface water body, however, during very wet periods 
when there is too much water west of the L-31E canal; a control structure allows 
water in the L-31E canal to flow into Card Sound via the S-20 canal.  This control 
structure is no longer used. Instead weirs (notches) that penetrate the L-31E 
canal levees are used.  These weirs are located along a northeast-southwest 
section of the L-31E canal near Card Sound Road.  During the very wet periods, 
they allow water to flow from (1) the L-31E canal and (2) from the Model lands 
west of the L-31E canal, to flow across the land surface towards Little Card 
Sound. 

 

 


